
 
 
Reception and Year One Live Phonics Lessons for Parents 
– Parent Survey Results 
‘Working together to achieve success’ 
 

 

 

EYFS and Y1 parents were invited to watch daily phonics lessons over the course of 
a typical week in school – November 2023. We had 19 Reception parents attend and 
22 Y1 parents. In response to our survey, we had a total of 12 responses which have 
been analysed below.  
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All of the comments made by parents were extremely positive. Here are some 

examples: 

✓ “Brilliant teaching – watching the teacher and support staff keeping all children 

engaged at the same time, using praise and encouragement.” 

✓ I think the effort being made to engage parents with phonics and reading has 

been great and I’m impressed how quickly my son has picked it up.” 

✓ “Seeing all the lovely physical prompts/actions for segmenting/blending that 

they use and the process used in class for promoting fluency…It was an 

absolute joy to watch such wonderful teaching and to see our children loving 

their learning!” 

✓ “This was a really beneficial session, interesting to see how phonics is taught 

and will definitely help to support reading at home.” 

✓ “Seeing the methods Mrs Robinson uses in class, it’s important for me to do 

my best to be consistent at home with what he’s doing at school.” 

✓ “These sessions are so useful but it also just feels special to me as a parent 

coming into school and seeing Mrs Robinson teach with such brilliant energy 

& enthusiasm.” 

✓ “Really enjoyed seeing the class learn. Mrs Robinson is fab and very good at 

engaging with the children.” 

 

Mrs Booth 

KS1 English Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


